From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 15 February 2020 00:53
To: Planning
Subject: Dartmouth Park Tree applications 14/02

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 565

2020/0646/T

I have read the arboricultural and tech reports, and appreciate the subsidence both to the front
of the property and the garden walls. However, these trees are significant in Highgate Road,
together with those of the neighbouring properties.

Personally, 1 would prefer that they could be crown reduced and not felled, but if you decide
that they must be felled, then could they be replaced by slow growing trees that are well
maintained?

Thank you,
Eileen Willmott



